
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
January 22, 2020 Planning Commission Meeting is Canceled 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Planning Commission meeting, which was scheduled for 

7:00p.m., Wednesday, January 22, 2020, at Camas City Hall, has been canceled. 

Posted: 

POSTED: 

EMAILED: 

December 30, 2019 

City Hall 

Bernie Bacon 
Deputy City Clerk 

Camas Public Library 
http://www.cityofcamas.us/index.php/yourgovernment/publicnotices 

Legal Counsel 
Camas-Washougal Post-Record 


